Sep 15, 2021

Dear Caledonia Community Schools community,

We have exciting news! In our effort to improve communication and better align with the
organizational coherence goals in our strategic plan, we have been working hard to develop an
app that families and community members can use to get information all in one mobile location.
The “Caledonia Community Schools” App will keep students, parents, and staff connected,
engaged, and on track for success.

The app can replace the old paper planners/agendas and contains school news, calendars,
extra-curricular updates, and other school information. You'll receive notifications from the
district and school(s) that you subscribe to.

The app works wherever you go - on iPhone, iPad, Android phones, and tablets. You can
receive notifications on your Chromebook or using a computer's web browser. If you don't have
a smartphone, sign up for text messages and/or email notifications at:
https://calschools.appazur.com.

Get started with the “Caledonia Community Schools” App! Either search for “Caledonia
Community Schools” in the App Store or use the Google Play or App Store links at:
https://calschools.appazur.com.

Learn more at: www.calschools.org/community/app-support/

Sincerely,

CCS Administration
(Attachment)
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